
 

 

 

 

Notification 

The eligible applicants as per updated eligibility list published at the 

institute website on 1st August, 2024 for the posts of Junior Assistant, 

Superintendent (On Contract) and Data Operator (On Contract) as per 

advt no. 01/2024 dated 16.02.2024, are hereby notified that the call 

letters and admit cards for their written/skill test scheduled on 24th 

August, 2024 have been sent to their respective email id. If any eligible 

candidate,  as per the said list,   has not yet received the email, he/she 

may send email on the issue to tech_support@gkciet.ac.in by 4 PM on 

19th August, 2024. Please continue following www.gkciet.ac.in for 

further updates. 

This issues as per the approval of the competent authority. 

 

 

 

 Dated: 16.08.2024 
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